
From: Card, Rachel
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/5/2013 2:35:23 PM
Subject: RE: Follow-up: K-12 Education Group - Teacher Forum

Ok. I also talked to Dawn in his office, and she said she would get the email.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 2:32 PM
To: Card, Rachel
Subject: Re: Follow-up: K-12 Education Group - Teacher Forum

Print this out and I will hand to him...he doesn't check email. I'll get it from you after DOA conference - and pass it 
along to him.

From: Card, Rachel
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 02:28 PM
To: johnmatthews@scsenate.gov <johnmatthews@scsenate.gov>
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Follow-up: K-12 Education Group - Teacher Forum

Good afternoon Senator,

It was great talking to you this morning. Following up on our conversation, we have scheduled the Teacher Forum for 
the morning of July 11th. I would appreciate you sending me the names and contact information for 5 teachers you 
would like to invite to the event.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Regards,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
rachelcard@gov.sc.gov 
803.734.0086 office
803.587.0286 mobile

cc: Katherine Veldran

From: Card, Rachel
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 10:54 AM
To: 'johnmatthews@scsenate.gov'
Subject: K-12 Education Group - Teacher Forum

Senator Matthews,

I am sorry that I did not get to see you last week in the K-12 education meeting in the Governor's office. During the
meeting, the group discussed additional meetings including hosting a small teacher forum where each legislator and 
the Governor recommend teachers to attend this event. As a follow-up on that conversation, I am asking you for your 
recommendations for 5 teachers to attend a teacher forum with this group. We would like to have a variety of
teachers from both rural and non-rural schools, different grade levels, and different subject areas including special
education. Please keep this in mind as you consider the teachers you would like to invite. I recognize that this is a
busy time for you, and I really appreciate your help.

mailto:Card,%20Rachel
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:johnmatthews@scsenate.gov
mailto:johnmatthews@scsenate.gov
mailto:johnmatthews@scsenate.gov
mailto:johnmatthews@scsenate.gov
mailto:rachelcard@gov.sc.gov
mailto:rachelcard@gov.sc.gov


I look forward to working with you and the other members of the K-12 education group.

Warm regards,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
rachelcard@gov.sc.gov 
803.734.0086 office
803.587.0286 mobile
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